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Thank you for your September 8, 2017 letter regarding the committee’s request to identify
members of the Real Property Tax Review Board who are real estate agents or brokers.

Board members Scott limes and Jonathan Lubera, are licensed realtors. As noted on their
boards and commission applications, Mr. limes is employed by Island Sotheby International Realty
and Mr. Lubera is employed by Pacific Century Realty.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or my Executive Assistant,
Mike Molina at 270-7855.
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cc: Mark Walker, Deputy Director, Department of Finance
Mike Molina, Executive Assistant, Office of the Mayor

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA
Mayor

ALAN M. ARAKAWA KEITH A. REGAN
MAYOR MANAGING DIRECTOR
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The Honorable Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair
Policy, Economic Development, and
Agriculture Committee

Dear Councilmember Sugimura:

SUBJECT: NOMINATIONS TO BOARDS, COMMITTEES, AND
COMMISSIONS (REAL PROPERTY TAX REVIEW BOARD) (PEA
2(20))
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